
 

Roles that need volunteers Name  Mobile number 
Making Christmas biscuits for the 
‘Decorate a biscuit’ craft stall, we will 
you with provide a Christmas biscuit 
cutter. Biscuits to be brought to the 
school on Thursday at 3.30pm or Friday 
morning 

  

Making fairy cakes/cupcakes for the 
’decorate a cake’ craft stall. Cakes to be 
brought to the school on Thursday at 
3.30pm or Friday morning 

  

Donate a home-made cake for the café. 
Cakes to be brought to the school on 
Thursday at 3.30pm or Friday morning 

  

Hall set-up from 1.30pm – 3.15pm   

Running a stall from 3pm to 5.45pm. 
Remember to buddy-up with a friend to 
share the task. (Your child will be 
brought from their class to the hall) 

  

Running a stall from 3pm to 4.15pm. 
(Your child will be brought from their 
class to the hall) 

  

Running a stall from 4.15pm to 5.45pm   
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Please support this fun-filled afternoon - just 2 weeks to go! 

• Christmas Fayre planning is in full swing and we are all really excited about organising a fun-filled 

afternoon for all of our children and their families. We cannot run this Fayre without your support.  

• Please think about volunteering to ensure it is a huge success for everyone and brings us even nearer to 

purchasing our library bus. Complete the form below and return it in your child’s book bag by Thursday 

14th November. 

• We will contact you by Tuesday 20th November to confirm your role on the day. 

• We cannot guarantee a particular stall but if you have a preference please let us know. How about 

buddying up with a friend on a stall and then you can enjoy the afternoon as well. 

• Craft stall, café, bar, sweet tombola, bottle tombola, decorating biscuits, decorating cakes, game 

stalls, food stalls 

• We also need donations of clean glass jars please (label removed, lemon juice makes this easy), for 

‘create a Christmas lantern craft stall’. Jam, marmalade, pasta, peanut butter jars, any wide neck glass 

jars – wide enough that we can place a tea light in it.  Place in the box underneath PTA noticeboard. 

Friday 23rd November 3.30pm-5.30pm 

Christmas Fayre 

Wednesday 21st November 

Non-uniform day, wearing Christmas colours - 

green, red or a Christmas jumper. Please bring in 

wine, spirits or chocolates. 

 

 

Happy to support the Christmas Fayre  - Volunteer reply slip 


